
To whom it may concern, 

 

I urge you not to go forward with your proposed development of this section of Newmarket.  

 

Green spaces are already far and few between, and initiatives to protect the environment should 

be supported and upheld; as opposed to being desecrated and undermined for capitalistic gain. 

 

A space like this provides so many benefits to the entire community, while selling it off only puts 

money in the pockets of few. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

A concerned citizen  

 

Alana Natis 

 


